



portland model cities

GITY DEMONSTRATION AGENCY 5329 N.E. UNION AVENUE PORTLAND, OREGON 97211

288-8261

March 22, 1974

Mr. James Loving, Chairman Boise Citizens Improvement Association 4028 N. Michigan Avenue Portland, OR 97227

Dear Mr. Loving:

As a result of the report by Cascade College submitted by Dr. Amo DeBernardis, the full Citizens Planning Board adopted and accepted his report for the year concluding 1973.

As a result of the Cascade Mall Planning Operation, it was moved by Mrs. Opal Strong and seconded by Mr. James Loving that the mall be appropriately named after the respective neighborhoods which have been involved around the Cascade College, Boise-Humboldt.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Cordially,

Gregg C. Watson

Chairman

GCW:glm

cc: Brozie Lathan/Humboldt

as C Watson



12000 SOUTHWEST: 49th AVENUE, PORTLAND, OREGON 97219 • (503) 244-6111

March 12, 1974

Mr. Al Jamison
Director
Model Cities Program
1220 S. W. Fifth Avenue
Portland, Oregon 97204

Dear Mr. Jamison:

On March 7, 1974, the Cascade Center Advisory Committee met to review the progress of the Center in the following areas:

- 1. Request for annual write-off for services rendered Model Neighborhood residents
- 2. Addition new parking facilities on Borthwick Street
- 3. Status of request to City of Portland street closures
 - a. N. Borthwick between Killingsworth and Jessup
 - b. N. Kerby between Killingsworth and Jessup
- 4. Tentative landscaping plans

In evaluating the services rendered we find the college to be responsive to the needs of the community. Therefore, we would like to recommend continued recertification and acceptance of the write-off requested.

Sincerely.

Leroy Patton

Chairman

Cascade Center Advisory Committee

LP:cmv

cc: Mr. Neil Goldschmidt, Mayor City of Portland

Citizen Planning Board Members

RECEIVED MAR 20 1974 07B red

ALBINA CONTRACTORS ASSOCIATION, INC.

72 N. E. Sacramento Street Portland, Oregon 97212 503/288-8301



BUSINESS MANAGER Eugene Jackson

PRESIDENT GANGE XCHIZEKA

TREASURER

Manuel Scott

ASSOCIATION OFFICERS

John M. Craig

Model Cities

Mr. Herman Brame 5329 N. E. Union Portland, Oregon

SECRETARY

Wendell E. Brown

BOARD OF DIRECTORS Wendell E. Brown **SECURIZE CHOICHEO** John Craig Adolph Evans Aaron Mitchell N. L. Scarborough Manuel Scott Leonard Brown Manuel Martinez Dear Mr. Brame:

It has been decided by the Albina Contractors Association Board of Directors and members that they can't see any benefit in volunteering their services on the Union Avenue project. We hope you understand that we are professional contractors and sub-contractors and not an apprentice group. At this point, we cannot afford to volunteer our services.

February 19, 1974

We have been bound by political tricks long enough and feel that we should be paid for our labor and skills.

We feel that we should have the same opportunity as the AGC contractors on the Southwest Urban Renewal Project.

Sincerely,

John M. Craig, President

Albina Contractors Association

JMC:dd

FEB20 1974

PORTLAND MODEL CITIES - CITY DEMONSTRATION AGENCY

Interoffice Memorandum

DATE: February 6, 1974

TO: Dennis Wilde, Director Union Avenue Redevelop. Proj.

FROM: Roland Franz, Evaluation Specialist

SUBJECT: Project Information Inputs

To facilitate the evaluation of the Union Avenue Redevelopment Project (U.A.R.P.), I request that you or your staff provide the following information on an on-going basis:

- Prior notification of all meetings of the Union Avenue Redevelopment Project Steering Committee and the meeting agendas.
- Prior notification of all meetings of U.A.R.P. staff with agencies, working committees, neighborhood associations, and CPB concerning substantive policy and planning process matters.
- 3. Copies of minutes of the Union Avenue Redevelopment Project Steering Committee meetings.
- 4. Copies of major documents concerning problem formulation, data collection, data analysis, planning process, program policies, and plans developed.
- 5. Copies of proposals and contracts for studies and other work sub-contracted to other agencies or firms.

In addition, I request that we arrange a monthly meeting at a mutually convenient time between your staff and myself to discuss the activities and project outputs. May I suggest we meet sometime during the next week to discuss the above information imputs to the evaluation and the progress of U.A.R.P. to date. Let me know what time is most convenient.

Roland Franz Evaluation Specialist

RF: ah

cc: A.Sharp Files (2)



MILITARY DEPARTMENT

2150 FAIRGROUNDS ROAD N.E. SALEM, OREGON 97310

TOM McCALL GOVERNOR

CHARD A MILLER

AR

28 January 1974

Mr. Michael S. Lyons C1ty Of Portland Office of Planning Development 1220 SW Fifth Avenue Portland, Oregon 97204

Dear Mike:

Your letter of 23 January and letter of the City Attorneys office dated 25 January were both received this date.

Contents of the City Attorney's letter satisfy the problems that were of concern in our initial meeting. You are hereby authorized to proceed with working out details with Captain Newton and Captain Thomas that enable you to proceed with the Union Avenue Redevelopment project.

We are pleased to provide the Oregon National Guard to assist in this worthwhile community program.

Sincerely,

LAURENCE M. BLAISDELL

Brigadier General

Assistant Adjutant General (Army)

cc: AROT

249th Area Hqs 1249th Engr Bn 3670th HEM Co

RECEIVED JAN 31 1974

MODEL CITIES



PORTELAND
DEVICE OPMENT
COMMISSION



January 16, 1974

Mr. Herman T. Brame Community Involvement Coordinator Union Avenue Redevelopment Program 5329 N. E. Union Avenue Portland, Oregon 97211

Dear Mr. Brame:

In response to your letter of January 4, 1974, in which you request that a delegate member of the Portland Development Commission be on the proposed Union Avenue Redevelopment Program Steering Committee, our Commission has appointed Commissioner Bob Walsh to this position.

Mr. Walsh's mailing address is:

2839 S. W. Second Avenue Portland 97201

His telephone number is:

222-4375

Please feel free to contact this office if we can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Patrick L. LaCrosse

Acting Executive Director

PLC: sp

cc: Bob Walsh

JAN 1 (1974 MODEL CITIES